
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We are reviewing and practicing 
sight words this week. With the short 
week and crazy schedule, we will NOT 
have a spelling test this week. We are 
also having a great start with AR testing!! 
The kiddos are excited and reading like 
crazy  
 
MATH:  
   *Skip Count on a Hundred Chart 
   *Skip Count by 2s, 5s, & 10s 
   *Finding Patterns 

I will not be in school tomorrow, Tuesday, November 3rd due to an all-day conference! If you have any 
questions regarding conference times/days please give me a call or send me an email. 
   --Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER: *Thursday, November 5 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50pm – Conferences) 
     *Friday, November 6 (No School – Teacher Workshop) 

November 2-5 

Keep in Mind… 
*CONFERENCES are  
Wednesday, November 4th starting at 
3:45pm & Thursday, November 5th 
starting at 2:00pm. Please note the 
time you are scheduled. I will be in my 
room during conferences, so just come 
on down!  
*PBIS PRIDE REWARD DAY is 
Thursday, November 5th. If your child 
has no behavioral referrals, he/she will 
be participating in PRIDE BINGO! 


